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1. Introduction 

The Lions Club of Colombo Royalty proudly organized an environmental sustainability initiative 

as part of the Region 3 Project Day celebrations. Held at St. Anne’s College in Kurana, Negombo, 

the project aimed to encourage environmental awareness and green practices within the local 

community. 

2. Objectives 

• To promote eco-conscious living through tree planting. 

• To support local biodiversity by encouraging the planting of native tree species. 

• To educate families on the long-term benefits of environmental stewardship. 

3. Key Activities 

• Distribution of 25 Mee Tree Plants: 

A total of 25 Mee tree saplings were distributed to 25 local families in the Kurana area. 

• Awareness and Education: 

Families were also educated on how to care for the Mee tree, its ecological benefits, and 

the importance of native species in sustaining local ecosystems. 

4. Impact 

• Environmental Benefits: The Mee tree is known for its role in improving air quality, 

conserving water, and supporting biodiversity. These saplings, once grown, will enhance 

the green cover and contribute to a healthier ecosystem. 

• Community Engagement: This project created a meaningful opportunity for community 

participation, fostering a sense of environmental responsibility and ownership among the 

recipients. 

5. Conclusion 

Through the successful distribution of Mee tree saplings, the Lions Club of Colombo Royalty has 

once again demonstrated its dedication to environmental conservation and community welfare. 



This project not only plants trees but also sows the seeds of sustainable living and environmental 

responsibility in the hearts of the people. 
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